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WELCOME TO OUR SCHOOL 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Harrington Hill Primary School is a friendly, diverse and inclusive community school located 

in Upper Clapton, Hackney. 

 

We are ambitious and have high expectations for our children. Our aim is that every child 

leaves the school happy, well rounded and ready for their next step in education. Staff 

work hard to meet the needs of all our children and are committed to excellence, and 

the children mirror that commitment in their engagement and attitudes to learning. 

 

We are looking for a Head of School who shares our ethos and vision and who will maintain 

our outstanding standard of leadership. The right candidate will be enthusiastic, dynamic, 

and able to build strong relationships with staff, pupils and the wider community. You will 

show creativity, responsibility and good judgment in leading our school through the 

challenges that every school faces (never more so at the moment!) You will have an 

excellent foundation to build upon, with passionate, dedicated staff, wonderful children, 

fully engaged parents, a committed governing body, and the support of an experienced 

Executive Headteacher. 

 

If this sounds like you, we would love to hear from you. We would be very happy to 

facilitate a visit to the school, Covid-19 rules permitting, so that you can get a feel for 

Harrington Hill Primary School before applying. Alternatively you can contact the school 

to speak to the Executive Headteacher. 

 

To arrange a visit at a suitable time, please contact admin@harringtonhill.hackney.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sophia Parkinson  

Chair of Governors 
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